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Members Present  
 

Chairperson: 
 

Councillor S.Pursey 
 

Vice Chairperson: 
 

Councillor T.Bowen 
 

Councillors: 
 

W.Carpenter, R.Davies, N.Goldup-John, 
C.James, S.Grimshaw, S.M.Penry, L.Williams 
and S.E.Freeguard 

Councillor 
Apologies: 
 

A.Dacey 
 



 

 
Environment, Regeneration and Streetscene Services 

Scrutiny Committee 
 

Thursday, 14 September 2023 
 

 
SUMMARY OF DECISIONS 

 
PART 1 
 

1.   Chair's Announcements The Chair welcomed everyone to the 
meeting. 
 
The Chair noted that the Members of 
the Scrutiny Committee had agreed to 
scrutinise the following items from the 
Cabinet Board agenda: 
 

 Item 7. Amendment to Byelaw 
prohibiting cycling at Neath 
Memorial Gates and along the 
path between the bottom pond 
and Cimla Crescent  

 

 Item 8. Public Space Protection 
Orders - Aberavon Seafront  

 

 Item 9. Replacement Local 
Development Plan (RLDP) - 
Revised Delivery Agreement 
(DA)  

 
 Item 10. Parking Review 2023  

 
 

2.   Declarations of Interest There were none. 

3.   Pre-Decision Scrutiny Amendment to Byelaw prohibiting 
cycling at Neath Memorial Gates and 
along the path between the bottom 
pond and Cimla Crescent  
 
Following scrutiny, members were 



supportive of the recommendations to 
be considered by Cabinet Board. 
 
Public Space Protection Orders - 
Aberavon Seafront  
 
Following scrutiny, members were 
supportive of the recommendations to 
be considered by Cabinet Board. 
 
Replacement Local Development Plan 
(RLDP) - Revised Delivery Agreement 
(DA)  
 
Following scrutiny, members were 
supportive of the recommendations to 
be considered by Cabinet Board. 
 
Parking Review 2023  
 
Following scrutiny, a recorded vote 
was proposed and seconded and 
agreed. 
 
The recommendation as outlined on 
pages 206 - 209 of the Cabinet report 
was proposed and seconded. 
 
For: Cllrs T.Bowen, W.Carpenter, 
R.Davies, N.Goldup-John. 
 
Against: Cllrs S.Pursey, S.Freeguard, 
S.Penry, C.James, S.Grimshaw, 
L.Williams. 
 
Members were not supportive of the 
recommendations to be considered by 
Cabinet Board. 

4.   Urgent Items There were none. 

5.   Access to Meetings Members decided not to scrutinise any 
private items. 

6.   Pre-Decision Scrutiny of 
Private Item/s 

Members decided not to scrutinise any 
private items. 

 


